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December 16, 1983 

To: Members of the Committee on 
Executive Board Administrative Matters 

From: The Committee Secretary 

Subject: Review of Travel Allowances for Executive Directors 

At the request of the Acting Chairman, the attached paper 
that has been distributed to the Bank Committee on Executive Directors 
Administrative Matters is being circulated to the members of the 
Committee on Executive Board Administrative Matters. As mentioned in 
paragraph 4 of the Bank's paper, proposals for changes in the travel 
allowances for Fund staff are not being put forward at this time. 
Committee members will no doubt recall that, in recent years, 
adjustments in travel allowances for Fund Executive Directors have 
been linked to those approved for the staff. 

Att: (1) 

Other Distribution: 
Members of the Executive Board 




